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July 17!h 2024 
 

 
Dear parents and carers 

 
Leeds School Streets - Restricting traffic outside St Bartholomew's Primary 

School, September 2024. 

We are writing to let you know that Leeds City Council in partnership with the school 

are introducing a ‘School Street’ zone that will be in place from September 2024. 

An Experimental Traffic Regulation Order (ETRO) is being put in place for an 18- 

month period to restrict traffic at drop-off and pick-up times on Strawberry Lane. 

Please see map overleaf. If successful, this ETRO could become permanent. 

 
The restrictions will start on 9th September 2024 between 

Morning: 08:15 — 09:00 

Afternoon: 15:00 — 15:45 

You will only be allowed to access the street by car/van if you have a permit or you 

are a blue badge holder. 

 
The aim of the School Street is to support you, your children and our school 

community stay safer, be more active and social during the journey to/from school. 

They can also help to improve air quality and reduce congestion in the surrounding 

area. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation and for helping to create a safer and more active 

school community. 

You can find out more about School Streets at www.leeds.qov.uk/schoolstreets 

 
Yours Faithfully 

 

 
J Wainwright 

Head teacher 
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St Bartholomew's Primary School 

 

 

Traffic Regulation Order Times of operation 

Monday to Friday at the beginning and end of the SChOO Monday — Friday 
day between the times displayed. 
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Find out more at leeds.gov.uk/schoolstreets 


